
Good evening, Council Members, 

It is with great pride that I announce a significant achievement within our law enforcement 

community. Chief Pullig has recently graduated from the prestigious Leadership Command 

College (LCC) of the Law Enforcement Management Institute of Texas (LEMIT). 

Established in 1987 by the Texas legislature, LEMIT is dedicated to enhancing the analytical, 

administrative, and executive skills of current and future law enforcement leaders across our 

state. The institute achieves this through comprehensive programs in public administration, law 

enforcement management, and advanced police technical studies. 

The Leadership Command College, a standout program within LEMIT, is recognized nationally 

as a premier law enforcement management program. It sets the benchmark for excellence in 

police leadership and executive development. The LCC’s curriculum is comprehensive, 

encompassing all facets of modern police management. 

This program is delivered through a consortium of three esteemed state universities: Texas A&M 

University (TAMU), Texas Woman’s University (TWU), and Sam Houston State University 

(SHSU). Each university contributes its unique strengths, offering a well-rounded and robust 

curriculum. The program includes a rigorous 3-week in-seat session at each university, focusing 

on executive development in management, communications, social and governmental issues, 

executive health and wellness, law enforcement administration, and advanced technical programs 

and strategies. 

Additionally, Sam Houston State University supervises the Leadership Portfolio and Leadership 

White Paper projects, both of which are critical components for graduation from the LCC. 

Chief Pullig's successful completion of this intensive program is a testament to his dedication to 

professional development and his commitment to excellence in law enforcement leadership. We 

are fortunate to have such a dedicated and well-prepared individual serving our community. 

Please join me in congratulating Chief Pullig on this outstanding achievement. 

 


